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STATE OF COLORADO
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DIRECTOR

FRANK J. PIRO
DEPUTY DIRECTOR

October 29, 1968

LuBauer Petroleum Co.

L1l C.A. Johnson Building
509 17th Street,

Denver, Colorado, 80202

Re: Well No. 9- Federal
Nw/L NE/L Sec. 10-1N-102W
Rangely Field

Gentlemens

We are returning the approved copy of the intent to repair for the
above mentioned well,

A check of our records, however, indicates that we have never received
an intent to drill this well nor the $75.00 drilling fee,

Approval to drill should be obtained from this office prior to the com-
mencement of drilling regardless as whether the well location is on Fee,
State, or Federal and Indian lands. This alsec applies to the drilling
fee which has been in effect since July 196L. Failure to comply is in
violation of the Rules and Regulation of the Commission.

Although the well was drilled almost two years ago, an intent to drill
with the drilling fee should still be submitted.

Also enclosed are copies of the plugging report for well No, 29-A, This
well was also drilled without prior approval in 1956.

Do not hesitate to contact us should you wish further infermation con-
cerning this matter,

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Deputy Director S§>>
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